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STATEMENT OF MAYOR DE BLASIO ON THE VISIT OF POPE FRANCIS TO NEW 

YORK CITY 
 
“New York City will be excited and delighted to host Pope Francis during his visit to the United 
States this September. I was proud to extend an invitation for His Holiness to visit New York 
when I met with Cardinal Parolin during our visit to the Vatican last year, and the Pope should 
know New York will welcome him with open arms. Pope Francis is the leading global voice on 
issues of social justice and income inequality, and New Yorkers from all backgrounds will be 
tremendously humbled and honored to hear his message right here in our city later this year.” 
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